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WACHOVIA BANK ROBBERY 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a bank robbery that 
occurred at Wachovia Bank located at 4875 North Federal Highway at 
approximately 9:50 a.m. today. 
 
Detectives learned that the suspect entered the bank and demanded money from 
the teller.  The teller complied and handed the cash to the suspect before he fled 
in a vehicle south on North Federal Highway.  No one was injured and no 
weapon was seen. 
 
The suspect was described as a light-skinned black male, 5’9”, thin build, in his 
20’s.    He was last seen wearing a two-toned Polo shirt with a horizontal stripe in 
the middle of the shirt.  Underneath the polo shirt was a white long sleeved shirt 
where the sleeves extended beyond the Polo shirt.   
 
He was seen leaving the area in a blue or green 4-door vehicle with dark tint and 
some type of covering inside of the rear window.  It is possibly a Toyota or 
Honda, bearing a paper, temporary tag.  The first two letters/numbers on the tag 
are possibly “F1_____”. 
 
Anyone with information as to the identity of the bank robber is encouraged to 
contact Detective Amy Hoover at 954-828-5914. 
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